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Ladies College

Guernsey

Les Gravées, St Peter Port
Guernsey, GY1 1RW
Tel: (01481) 721602
4" November 2021

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Curriculum Evening - Wednesday 10th November 2021, 5:30pm start.
We write to invite you and your daughters to our forthcoming Lower Five Curriculum Evening for parents. The
format for the evening will be:

e Mr Barnes will discuss the YELLIS tests that were taken by your daughters at the start of the academic
year, the chances graphs produced and how these are used to support your daughter’s learning. Students
will have individual meetings the following day with Tutors to discuss these.

¢ Dr Mitchell will give an overview of Personal, Social, Health and Citizenship Education and how this
links with our pastoral care.

e Mr Beasley will provide an update on e-safety.

e Mr Herschel will provide information on Learning Support and Exams Access Arrangements

e Mrs Smith, Lower Five-Year Coordinator, will conclude the evening

We are keen to maintain face to face and direct contact with you and whereas Parents’ Evenings and events
where there is a lot of movement have been moved online, we hope that you will support us in seeking to do
what we believe is best for all and would strongly encourage you to attend if at all possible. The presentations
will take place in the College Hall, starting at 5:30pm. The presentations will last around one hour in total and
Tutors and the Year Coordinator, Mrs Smith will be present. These will also be made available to parents after
the event, as is the norm for those who would like to revisit the content or have been unable to attend.

We would ask that you take a lateral flow test on the 10" November, prior to attending the event, and you
sanitise your hands on entering the building. You should only attend with a negative result and if free of possible
symptoms. There is a strong recommendation from Public Health to wear a face covering in communal areas
such as the Hall. Windows and doors will be open for ventilation, so you may also wish to dress warmly!

Your daughter may remain in College from the end of the College day and supervision will be in place — we
will discuss the arrangements with the students prior to the evening.

We look forward to welcoming you to the College and, as always, please do not hesitate to make contact if you
have any queries or concerns.

Yours sincerely

thvoed Brin

Mr Howard Barnes
Director of Studies
Principal Registrar Vice Principal, Bursar & Clerk to the
Mrs A Clancy BA (Combined Miss R McClean Governors
Hons) Email: Miss E Bridge MA Oxon, ACA
Email: principali@ladiescollege.ac.gg registrar@ladiescollege.ac.gg Email: bursar@ladiescollege.ac.gg
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